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16 December, 2024

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi.

Dear Sir,

SUBJECT: REINITIATING THE RECRUITMENT PROCESS OF MD/CEO, SSGCL

This is to inform you that the Board of Directors, in its meeting held on 5 December 2024,
decided to reinitiate the recruitment process for the position of Managing Director (MD)/Chief
Executive Officer (CEO) of SSGCL.

To ensure a fair, transparent, and merit-based hiring process, an Expression of Interest (EOI)
was published in leading newspapers on 15 December 2024, inviting reputable firms with
expertise in executive recruitment to facilitate the selection process for this key position.

Thanking you.

Yours Sincerely,

P

Fawad Ahn‘ed Khan
Company Secretary

oL’ Executive Director / HOD
Offsite -II Department, & Supervision Division,
Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan,
NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Blue, Area,
Islamabad
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